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EDITORIAL 
This has been another pleasing edition to edit as again  
members have provided me with plenty of interesting copy.  
Keep sending it in and we can maintain the high standard of our Bulletin. 
There are two important articles this issue to which we wish  
to draw your attention.   One related to a proposed new  
numbering system and the other to a proposed new GB Perfin  
Catalogue.   Do read these articles and write to us with  
your comments as they will both affect you and are presented  
as discussion documents, not us the Society's policy.  This  
is your chance to make that policy. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
THOMAS COOK & SONS  (continued) 
 

 
 

Following Boris Pritt's article in Bulletin No. 215, we have  
received a report of further countries of usage, as illustrated above. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
"CURRIE" Perfins 
Since the last issue we hove received further dates for these.  
FNC 23 (diagonal type) on KE VII 2½ ultramarine, while the  
other two are on Victorian issues postmarked No. 221 (FNC 236).  
Another member reports FNC 23a (Fancy "C") on 1d plates Nos.  
177, 205 and 208. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
STAMPS NOT KNOWN PERFINNED 
The 1958 Empire Games 6d purple has been reported perfinned. 

**************** 




